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Israeli Korea Experts Discuss Peaceful 
Reunification 
 

Jerusalem, Israel—Three experts in Korean studies spoke at an 
online conference on Korean reunification. 

 

 

What lessons can be learned from the health 
crisis? 
 

IAPP webinar on 19 December 2020 on the theme "What lessons 
can be learned from the health crisis? Health systems and their 
management in the spotlight". 

 

 

Faith Leaders Discuss Universal Values 
 

Istanbul, Turkey—A diverse panel addressed a webinar on the 
need for commonly shared values. 

 

 



 

 

Religion – A Way to Peace or a Cause of 
Conflict? 
 

Geneva, Switzerland—Prominent religious leaders spoke at a 
webinar titled “Religion – A Way to Peace or a Cause of Conflict?” 

 

 

Albanian, Kosovan Faith Leaders Offer Hope 
 

Tirana, Albania—Religious leaders attending a UPF webinar gave 
messages of hope for these unprecedented times. 

 

 

IAPD Inaugurated in Italy 
 

Rome, Italy—UPF held an online meeting to launch the 
Interreligious Association for Peace and Development. 

 

 

Conference Focuses on Africa-Europe 
Cooperation 
 

Stuttgart, Germany—More than 100 participants joined a 
conference on “Africa’s Century—Opportunities and Challenges 
for Europe.” 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
  
 
  

 

 

 

 

We are an international and interreligious network of individuals and organizations, 
including representatives from religion, government, civil society and the private sector 
dedicated to achieving world peace. UPF supports the work of the United Nations, 
particularly in the areas of interfaith peacebuilding, peace education, and the strengthening 
of marriage and family. 
 
Universal Peace Federation is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic 
and Social Council of the United Nations. We support and promote the work of the United 
Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable Development Goals. 

 


